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May  2025  Let your Dreams take Flight 

Holley Newsletter 

Transfer Requests 
In-District transfer forms for 
2025- 2026 need to be 
completed and submitted to 
the Holley office as soon as 
possible. Forms were mailed 
home on orange paper. If you 
need another copy please 
stop by the office. 
------------------------- 

 Birthday Celebrations
If you would like 

to bring birthday treats for your 
child, please check with their 
teacher in advance.  Also, all 
food items brought to share 

need to be commercially 
prepared.   

State Testing 
Students in 3rd-6th grade will 
be taking the SBAC test at the 
end of the next month. The 
SBAC or Oaks test is the 
Oregon Statewide test that 
assesses each student's 
knowledge and growth. Please 
encourage your kids to try their 
best.  

Orange Thoughts- Holley Character Traits   
Character education is part of everyday life at Holley. Each month students focus 
on a different character trait(s).  At the end of each month, teachers choose 
“Character Ambassadors'' to represent their class. Character Ambassadors are 
leaders in our school. April's character focus was Respect. Please join me in 
congratulating our winners. The character focus for May is Optimism.   
School Schedule 
School Schedule - M, T, TH, F - 7:45 - 2:15, W - 7:45 - 1:15.  
Special Events and updates 

★ 5/5-5/9 Teacher Appreciation Week
★ 5/11- Mother’s Day
★ 5/12-5/24- State Testing
★ 5/15- 5:30- Kinder Round-Up
★ 5/26- Memorial Day- No School
★ 5/27- District Wide Track Meet (4th-6th Grade)
★ 5/28-5/30- 6th Grade Outdoor School

Looking for Kindergarteners 
It is the time of year in which we are looking for kindergarteners as we start 
planning for next year. If you have kids, grandkids, neighbor kids or know of any 
kids who will be turning 5 before September 1st, please have them register online 
through the Sweet Home School District website. Registration is currently open for 
kindergarten registration. We have Welcome to Holley Goodie Bags for any 
incoming kindergarteners. Our annual Kinder Round-Up meeting will take place on 
May15th at 5:30 here at the school.  
Dress Code 
With summer around the corner, the weather is starting to get warmer. We 
are so happy to see the sunny spring weather finally here in Sweet Home! 
Just a reminder to talk to your students about appropriate school attire. 
Please see the diagram at the left for an example of school-appropriate 
attire during warmer weather. If the student's attire is deemed inappropriate 
the student may be asked to change. 
PTC News and Fundraiser 
Our PTC is always looking for more volunteers. If you are interested in staying up to date 
with our school activities and fundraisers please contact our PTC at holleyptc@gmail.com 
Ongoing Fundraisers: 
We will continue to collect Boxtops for Education, Bottledrop, and Thriftway Grocery 
Store receipts as year-long ongoing fundraisers.You can download the app and scan your 
grocery receipts for the Boxtop items, so no more clipping them out!_________________  
Accommodation Statement: Sweet Home School District is committed to providing access and reasonable 
accommodation in its services, programs, activities, education and employment for individuals with disabilities. To 
request disability accommodation in the application process, contact the Superintendent’s Office at least ten days  
in advance at: 541-367-7126. 
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